
DFC Subcommittee Report 

 

Attending January 29, 2015 DFC Subcommittee Meeting: 

Pete Brien 
Kent Watson 
John Seifert 
Alan Day 
Cathy Lazarus – Guest 
 

The subcommittee met with John Seifert to discuss factors that will be used to 
determine the Desired Future Conditions of all of all managed aquifers within the 
District. The committee will present their recommendation to the Board as to a starting 
place for each of the aquifers in the current round of GMA-12 planning. 

A copy of the packet reviewed by the subcommittee is enclosed. I am seeking guidance 
for BVGCD starting points on DFC’s in each of our aquifers. There will be a GMA-12 
meeting February 27th at which we should be prepared to begin discussions of GMA-
wide DFC’s.  


